EXECUTIVE SUMMARY REPORT

WAUNAKEE SCHOOLS: NEW INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL
Week ending July 17, 2015

What's New?

With the fence put up last week, the site is officially enclosed for the
new building to be erected in the coming weeks. Temporary power
installation began, and will continue into the next couple weeks. Rock
will be brought onsite to make a long-term road and parking lot by
the new building location.

The Past Two Weeks

* Mass grading and site utility installations

» Site fence erected

* Rebar for foundations delivered

» Building being filled to grade and prepped for footing installation
Coming Up in the Week Ahead

* Foundation work — Area B

= Site utilities ongoing

= Continue installing power

. . . Site utility materials waiting for installation.
» Parking lot and main road to site Y g

Foundation materials were moved to the new building location. Footings and foundations will begin next week.

Did you know? When this project is complete, we will have moved more than 70,000 cubic yards of soil. We have
already moved the majority of the topsoil and structural fill to raise portions of the building up to 8 feet.

Questions? Contact: Project Manager, Matt Claggett (608) 729-2155 or mclaggett@findorff.com
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Progress of new building location, along with delivered materials.
Storm structures were delivered to the site for install

Our mechanical contractor, NAMI, has a trailer onsite now!

Questions? Contact: Project Manager, Matt Claggett (608) 729-2155 or mclaggett@findorff.com



